
 

Friday 4th February 2O22

Mr Leach’s Weekly Book Recommendation 
Mr Leach has two book recommendations this week - to make up for last week - 
and they are both absolute belters! The first is an amazing picture book called 
‘Wild Cities’ by Ben Lerwill and Harriet Hobday and the second is ‘Wonder’ by R.J 
Palacio - a heart warming story about a special boy called Auggie. If you’re looking 
for something to do over the weekend, look no further - you won’t regret it!  

Head over to our Twitter and Flickr feeds for more news and photos! You won’t regret it!
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The Very Hungry Caterpillar Workshops with Chartwells.  
This week, our school catering company (Chartwells) paid our younger children a 
visit and delivered a very exciting healthy eating focussed workshop. Expert chefs 
worked with our Nursery and Key Stage One children, helping them to create 
some tasty treats and develop a greater understanding of what it means to be   
healthy. Based on the famous ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar' book by Eric Carle, the 
children were able to make their own animals from delicious fresh fruit and 
vegetables! The children learnt about the importance of eating their '5 a day' and 
how food can be fun! A very successful (and delicious) morning indeed! 

Year 3 (93.9%)

Lost Property is Back! 
You’ll be delighted to hear that we have allocated a specific cupboard for all lost 
property. This is located in the entrance foyer. It is the first cupboard on the right 
as you walk into the building. All lost property will be placed neatly in this 
cupboard. Please see the main office if you require access to look for items that 
your child/children have lost. Items will stay in this cupboard until the end of each 
half-term. After that, unclaimed items will either be donated to charity or washed 
and kept as ‘preloved’ uniform for us to redistribute/sell.  

Enrichment Trip to Crosby Beach 
Life is really starting to get back to normal at Florence Melly and last week we 
kickstarted our famous enrichment trips again, taking a group of children to Crosby 
beach. The activity was designed to both support pupils’ mental heath and well-
being and teach them about taking care of the environment. Is there a better way 
to do that than by doing a beach comb? We don’t think so! 

This week, our pupils celebrated the annual NSPCC Number Day - a day that we 
celebrate in style at Florence Melly! Miss Byott, our Maths Subject Lead, always 
makes this day such a special celebration - packed full of wonderful maths based 
activities for our children to tackle! This year we focussed on promoting TimesTable 
Rockstars so many of our children and staff rocked up to school ready to rock out! 
Our community raised a significant amount of money for brilliant cause! At Florence 
Melly, we are Mathematicians and WE LOVE MATHS! 

https://florencemelly.org/events/
https://twitter.com/Flomellynews
https://www.flickr.com/photos/flomellynews/albums
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Wild-Cities-Ben-Lerwill/dp/0241433762
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Wonder-R-J-Palacio/dp/0552565970
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Very-Hungry-Caterpillar-Board-Book/dp/0241003008

